
 

Te Ao Marama Inc. 
408 Tramway Road 

PO Box 7078  
South Invercargill 9812 

Phone: (03) 9311242 
office@tami.maori.nz 

 
 

26 August 2021 

 

Queenstown Lakes District Council 

Email: tim.court@qldc.govt.nz 

 

Tēnā Koe, 

Attention: Tim Court-Patience – Kingston Wastewater and Water Supply Schemes 

Thank you for forwarding a copy of the resource consent applications for the Queenstown Lakes 

District Council to obtain affected party approval for: 

1. Wastewater Land Discharge – Resource Consent (ORC) 

2. Wastewater Treatment Land Notice of Requirement – Designation (QLDC) 

3. Water Treatment Land Notice of Requirement – Designation (QLDC). 

Te Ao Marama Inc. write this letter on behalf of the kaitiaki rūnanga whose takiwā includes the site 

the application is within. Rūnanga representatives have been informed and accept the proposal 

outlined in the application and associated documents received July 9 2021.  

It is considered that the application is not inconsistent with Te Tangi a Tauira, 2008 (Ngāi Tahu ki 

Murihiku Natural Resource Management Plan). Please be advised that rūnanga do not oppose the 

application proceeding through the non-notified resource consent process. 

This reply is specific to the above application and any changes to the application will require further 

consultation. 

We trust the information contained within this letter is sufficient; however, should you wish to discuss 

any aspect further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Nāhaku noa nā, 

 

 
Stevie-Rae Blair 
Iwi Environmental Advisor 
Te Ao Marama Inc. 
 

Cc Waihopai Rūnaka 
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